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The purpose of this study is to investigate the 
effect of parental training on pre-school 
children's social skills and behavior problems. 
This study is a quasi-experimental research 
including pretest-posttest with control group. The 
population consisted of all mothers who brought 
their children to kindergartens in Amol among 
which ٣٠ were selected and were placed in two 
experimental and control groups. The 
experimental group, in ٨ sessions and over a 
period of approximately ٢ months, received a 
parent training sessions every week. Data were 
collected using social skills Gresham and Elliott 

Ayshnbakh (١٩٩١) questionnaires and were 
analyzed using statistical tests. Result of this 
research show efficiency of parent training 
program and there was a significant difference 
between control and experimental groups in 
social skills and reduction of behavioral 
problems of children in posttest phase. Parental 
training program is very effective on improving 
social skills and reduce behavioral problems in 
children. This program can be used in 
kindergartens and pre-schools to improve 
children  behavior. 
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